
CABINET – 20 SEPTEMBER 2016 
 

ITEM 4 – QUESTIONS FROM COUNTY COUNCILLORS 
 

Question received from the following Members: 
 
1. From Councillor Howson to Councillor Tilley 

 
“Will the cabinet member join with me in welcoming the government's -U- turn 
in abandoning plans to scrap the role of parent governor. These volunteers 
play a vital role in the life of many schools and we should be encouraging 
more of them not replacing them with faceless unelected governors of Multi-
Academy Trusts often located miles from the school.” 
 

Answer 
 
“I wholeheartedly agree with Councillor Howson, such good news.” 


